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Beloved Brothers, September 2019

Itis a pleasure to communicate with you, to make you participate in the development of God's work here in the Dominican Republic. The Lord is good,
and His grace continues to manifest itself abundantly in us.

In recent months, we have reaped some fruits of salvation on the bus routes we have. Several parents of the children have been saved and
are attending church regularly. For years we have pursued that goal, and we are finally seeing the desired result. Please pray for Hanley,
Mercedes, Yesenia, John Paul, Italo, Stanley, and others who have been saved. Pray for their growth in faith and firmness in the Gospel.

In the last few years in all Latin America, the government has wanted to teach the philosophy called "The Gender Ideology.” This year the
Ministry of Education wants to teach it in the schools of the Dominican Republic. The Christians who believe in the Bible as the source of
authority for our dogmas and practices have rejected vigorously, because they want to teach our children that the rainbow family is
something normal among other perversions of immoral nature that this philosophy teaches. The Lord has given us a partial victory, because
by the pressure that we as Christians have exercised, now several pastors are part of those who are in the process of writing the new curriculum for
the elementary school with the Ministry of Education. It is a real spiritual battle that is being fought with those who defend the perverse and devilish
values of the LGBT community. Please join us in prayer that our God would give us spiritual boldness and a total victory in this battle that we are
fighting against the Devil in favor of the new generation’s future.

For the first time in 19 years since we arrived in the Dominican Republic, we have literally been expelled from a residential area for winning souls. The
residential neighborhood in Sandra Il prevented us from doing so because, according to them, it's prohibited. Please pray that God would open the
door, because this community is just five minutes away from the church. The problem is that Sandra Il has a single entry and exit, and unless we
get permission, we cannot enter. Hundreds of people in need of the Gospel live in that place. | understand that when there is opposition, it
is because God wants to bless our efforts. In the name of the Lord, we will return, and the Devil will be defeated. Since our last letter, 67
people have received the Gospel, and several have been baptized.

Again, we express our deep gratitude for your prayers and your faithful financial support. My prayer is that our great God will reward you for your love
and commitment to God's servants.

Prayer Requests:

1. Forour physical and spiritual health

2. For the parents of the bus-route kids

3. Forthe Sandra Il residential area (salvation)

4. For US$145,000.00 to buy the church building

5. For the spiritual battle with “The Gender Ideology” throughout Latin America

Because Jesus lives,
Andnes B, 1 monod

Andres & Dora Amoros
Your Missionaries in the Dominican Republic
Philippians 1:6

“For |' am not ashamed of the gospel of Christ: for it is the power of God unto salvation to every one that believeth to
the Jew first, and also to the Greek." Romans I:[6
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